
 SKAGIT COUNTY PLANNING AND PERMIT CENTER 
 NOTICE OF DEVELOPMENT APPLICATION 
 

File # PL02-0175 
 
Notice is hereby given that on April 3, 2002, Mr. Cary Halpin filed an application for a 
waiver of a six year forest practice moratorium for the development of a 4 acre parcelas 
a single family residence and outbuilding. This project proposal is being reviewed under 
the provisions of SCC 14.24, Skagit County Critical Areas Ordinance.  For additional 
information contact the County. 
   
The proposed development site is located at on the east side of West Shore Drive north of 
Edens Road, Guemes Island, Skagit County Washington; within a portion of the SE ¼ of 
section 35, Township 36 North, Range 1 East, Skagit County, WA (parcel P118563).  
 
The application and all pertinent information is available for review in the Skagit County 
Planning & Permit Center, 200 West Washington Street, Mount Vernon, WA  98273 
(360) 336-9410. 
 
Other permits that may be necessary in the development of the project but not included 
in the above noted application may include a building and grading permits. 
 
A decision on the application will be made within 120 days of the date the application 
was deemed complete, which was July 28, 2002 unless such time period is extended 
consistent with RCW 36.70B.090.   
 
Any person desiring to express his or her views or be notified of the action taken on this 
application should notify John Cooper, Associate Planner, in writing of his or her interest 
within fifteen (15) days of the date of publication of this notice which is August 1, 2002. 
Written comments must be received by 4:30 p.m. August 16, 2002. 
 
John Cooper 
Associate Planner 
Skagit County Planning and Permit Center 
200 West Washington Street 
Mount Vernon, WA 98273 
(360) 336-9410 
 
Transmitted to the Skagit Valley Herald July 30, 2002              
Please publish August 1, 2002   
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